
Sligo Creek Elementary School and Silver Spring International 

Middle School are grateful for the support and financial 

contributions of the following organizations and people: 

 

 

AREVA provides its customers with solutions for low-

carbon power generation in North America and all over 

the world. As the leader in nuclear energy and a 

significant, growing player in the renewable energies sector, AREVA combines 

U.S. and Canadian leadership, access to worldwide expertise and a proven track 

record of performance. Sustainable development is a core component of 

AREVA’s strategy. Its nearly 5,000 U.S. and Canadian employees work every 

day to make AREVA a responsible industrial player helping to supply ever 

cleaner, safer and more economical energy to the greatest number of people. 

AREVA has a long-standing tradition of community involvement both here in 

North America as well as globally. Corporate citizenship is a key value for the 

company and one of our commitments to sustainable development. This 

commitment goes beyond just donating dollars. It is about building 

partnerships to support community needs, enhancing the quality of life and 

engaging community leaders and employees. It is about listening to our key 

stakeholders and understanding their needs and expectations. We know the 

importance of extending our commitments beyond traditional economic roles to 

help build a better society. Building good corporate citizenship means a better 

environment for growth and prosperity for all stakeholders.   Please find more 

information about AREVA at http://us.areva.com/EN/home-78/leader-in-

lowcarbon-power-generation-for-north-america.html. 
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The Maryland Environmental Trust is a statewide land trust that resides 

in the Maryland Department of Natural Resources. The MET’s mission is 

to provide landowners with information and tools to permanently protect 

natural, historic and scenic resources in the state.  In addition, the MET 

provides grants to environmental education projects through the Keep 

Maryland Beautiful Program.  The Outdoor Classroom is honored to have 

received a Bill James Environmental Grant, given to proposed 

environmental education projects by school groups, science and ecology 

clubs, and other nonprofit youth groups.  

 


